
Greetings, 
 
My response to the consultation email regarding this is: 
 
Very good idea to have a universal number. 
 
The choice of number (111) could result in thousands of hoax calls and accidental calls. I think 
another easily remembered 3 digit number like 101 would reduce this risk. 
 
Regards 
 
Roger Horstmann  
 


